July 30, 1981

Mr. Phil Perez, President WSO Board of Director 6222 Vineland Avenue No. Hellywood, Ca. 91606

Dear Phil,

Per our telephone conversation, The Board of Trustees would like a meeting with the World Service Board of Directors at the earliest date.

For the purpose of discussing issues conserning the WSO, service to Narcotics Anonymous, and how Narcotics Anonymous can better support the WSO.

Your prompt reply will be greatly appreciated.

In Loving Fellowship

Chuck Skinner Chairman